
Please be advised that I have accepted, on behalf of the Board of Ethics and the City, a gift of 
24 adjustable-height chairs for our boardroom.  The chairs were graciously donated by the 
Chicago office of the law firm Holland & Knight.  They will be used for Board members, staff, 
guests, and class attendees in our office suite. 
 
Steve 
 
Steven I. Berlin 
Executive Director 
City of Chicago Board of Ethics 
740 N. Sedgwick, Suite 500 
 


